
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
CITY OF HIGHLAND HAVEN, TEXAS 

 

Pursuant to the Texas Local Government Code, Chapter 102, notice is hereby given that 
the City of Highland Haven, Texas, Board of Alderman will conduct a public hearing to 
obtain the views of the citizens regarding the proposed budget for the fiscal year 
October 1, 2022, through September 30, 2023.The public hearing will be held on August 
2, 2022, at 7 P.M. at the Highland Haven Community Center City Hall, 118 Blackbird Dr., 
Highland Haven Texas.  Following the public hearing, the Highland Haven Board of 
Alderman may vote on the adoption of a budget for fiscal year 22-23.  The public is 
encouraged to attend.  A copy of the proposed budget is available at Highland Haven 
City Hall, 510 Highland Drive Ste A, Highland Haven Texas and on the City’s website. 
Please contact the City Secretary at 830-265-4366 if any questions. 
 

"This budget will raise more total property taxes than last 

year's budget by $158,155 or 75% of that amount, $ 4,540           

is tax revenue to be raised from new property added to 

the tax roll this year." 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


